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Our public water ways are for everyone and should be for every legal usage.  There 

is no justification for the termination of certain boat types outside of individual bias, 

which is unjust.   

There is no statistical data or evidence to the negative claims made concerning wake 

surf boats and the environment, it is unfounded conjecture.  Furthermore a 15,000 

cabin cruiser that produces a wake far greater than any wake surfing boat can still 

operate freely under this legislation.  This is a biased attempt to negatively impact 

one sole group of river users without data and the unlikelihood of any real benefit. 


